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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Following consultations with the members of the Security Council, the 
President of the Council made the following statement, on behalf of the 
Council, at its 3160th meeting, held on 8 January 1993, in connection with the 
Council's consideration of the item entitled "The situation in Bosnia and 
Herzegovina": 

"The Security Council fully supports the efforts of the Co-Chairmen 
of the Steering Committee of the International Conference on the Former 
Yugoslavia aimed at achieving an overall political settlement of the 
crisis through a complete cessation of hostilities and the establishment 
of a constitutional framework for the Republic of Bosnia and 
Herzegovina. In this connection, the Council reaffirms the need to 
respect fully the sovereignty, territorial integrity and political 
independence of the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

"The Council· fully endorses the view of the Secretary-General 
described in his report (S/25050) that it is the duty of all the parties 
involved in the conflict in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina, 
despite the recent provocation, to cooperate with the Co-Chairmen in 
bringing this conflict to an end swiftly • 

. "The Council appeals to all the parties involved to cooperate to the 
fullest with the peace efforts and warns any party which would oppose an 
overall political settlement against the consequences of such an 
attitude; lack of cooperation and non-compliance with its relevant 
resolutions will compel the Security Council to review the situation in 
an urgent and most serious manner, and to consider further necessary 
measures." 
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